University of Southern Mississippi
New Human Rights study abroad in Italy May 2017
sign up list is now open.
Open to all majors and years; no prerequisites. No payment or commitment now; but please indicate initial interest now to bob.press@usm.edu and your name will be taken in the order received; details and commitment deadlines to be announced in early fall. A maximum of ten will be finally selected from those meeting eligibility requirements. But a waiting list will be established. Study Abroad offers a wonderful chance to expand your world in a safe, planned way with other students and USM faculty.
[bookmark: _GoBack]The focus will be on human rights of African migrants in Italy, a priority destination for migrants due to Italy’s island of Lampedusa being one of the closest European locations close to North Africa. Just recently 1300 African migrants were rescued from the Mediterranean where many have drowned. You will have a chance to meet migrants, and hear from Italians who focus on their human rights. The cost will be comparable to other study abroad (see web page of the International office). Dr. Robert Press is the faculty organizer.
 The program provides four USM credit hours and will take place in Perugia (central Italy), and in Florence at the Robert F. Kennedy Center for Justice and Human Rights. There will be free time options to visit Rome, Venice, and Assis (near Perugia). It is part of a two-class program: Dr. Josh Hill of the Criminal Justice Department is organizing the second class which will focus on migrants and the criminal justice system in Italy/Europe. You can take one or both courses.
 [This is one of two study abroad programs being organized in May 2017 on human rights by the Department of Political Science, International Development and International Affairs. The other will be in Strasbourg, France. Drs. Lavender and Gibson are the organizers.]

